MINUTES

STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS
COUNTY OF HENDERSON AUGUST 5, 1993

The Henderson County Board of Commissioners met for a Special
Called Meeting at 1:00 p.m. in the President’s Dining Room at Blue
Ridge Community College. The purpose of the meeting was a work
session on the Comprehensive Land Use Plan.

Present were: Chairman Vollie G. Good, Commissioner Hugh D.
Randall, Commissioner William McKay, Commissioner Renee Kumor,
Assistant County Manager David E. Nicholson, Planning Director Matt
Matteson, and Clerk to the Board Elizabeth W. Corn. Members of
the media were present as well as a few public citizens.

Absent were: Vice-Chairman J. Michael Edney and County Manager
David F. Thompson.

Chairman Good welcomed all in attendance and thanked them for
coming.

LAND USE PLAN WORK SESSION

Director of the Planning Department Matt Matteson, and Planner
Karen Collins were present.

The Board reviewed and discussed the new draft of the Goals and
Objectives.

Beginning on page 91, Plan Recommendations were discussed and it
was decided to mesh together the Goals & Objectives with the Plan
Recommendations. There was much discussion regarding parks and
other public facilities as well as strip commercial development.

It was requested by Commissioner McKay to take a break and have

coffee and soft drinks available at all afternoon sessions in the
future.

The next work session date on the land use plan was set for August
23 @t 1:00 p.m.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned by
Chairman Good at 3:45 p.m.
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